Friday 16 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Bank Holiday Monday 19 September and other information

I am writing to draw your attention to our website, which has been modified since the death of the late Queen Elizabeth II, to include archive and news footage, photographs and information about her reign and events during the period of mourning and proclamation of the new King.

Our website includes the following message:

The Members & Trustees and the Headteacher on behalf of all the staff and students at Queen Elizabeth's Girls' School, mourn the death of Her Majesty the Queen and offer their deepest sympathy and condolences to the Royal Family.

You can find our website at this address https://www.gegschool.org.uk/

Following the announcement that the day of the late Queen's funeral will be a national Bank Holiday, the school will of course be closed on Monday 19 September. I will look forward to welcoming back all students and staff on Tuesday 20 September when school resumes at the normal time for everyone.

Yours faithfully

Violet Walker

Violet Walker Headteacher